


SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
 Minutes of the July 31st 2020 Virtual BOD Meeting
Officers present via Zoom: Alan Raul, Ralph Sutter, Kaye Raul, John Waller and Earl Kaplan
President Earl Kaplan called the meeting to order at  6:30pm.
The Minutes of the July3rd 2020 Board meeting were approved as submitted.`
Treasurer Kaye Raul advised the BOD that she had succeeded in setting up on-line banking with SESLOC.  The group decided that only Kaye needed to know the password for on-line banking since both Secretary Ralph Sutter and President Earl Kaplan had access to the account by going to the bank.
Kaye reported that three SLO Bytes members were three months or more in arrears in dues.  Raul had sent them 3 notification e-mails and asked for guidance.  Ralph suggested that Kaye send a final e-mail advising that they had been dropped from the membership.  After discussion, the remainder of the BOD agreed.  
We discussed how we would proceed if those whose membership had expired tried to join a subsequent Zoom Session.  The BOD agreed that those former members would be admitted and informed that they would have to renew their membership before being admitted to subsequent meetings.
Program Chair John Waller indicated that he was considering Geeks on Tour as presenters for the September Second Session.  Training Officer Alan Raul stressed that he was not in favor of paying for any presentations.  Sutter observed that the web site, geeksontour.com, offered many free videos.  Alan suggested that if John couldn’t persuade Geeks on Tour to present via Zoom without charge, we should limit showing any of their on-line videos to 15-20 minutes, reasoning that SLO Bytes members who wanted more could watch additional videos on their own.
Alan asked the BOD whether he should develop a Second Session program introducing Linux to the uninitiated.  Ralph said that he was developing a Second Session presentation on Information Verification and Second Opinions.
The meeting ended at 7:04pm
Ralph Sutter







